
April 30th, 2020

To whom it may concern,

The Mayo Clinic Clinical and Translational Science Awards (CTSA) Grant 

UL1TR002377 from the National Center of Advancing Translational 

Sciences (NCATS),  a component of the National Institutes of Health (NIH), 

has received official approval and funding. It is currently funded through 

6/30/2022. 
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